
 

Cautionary notice from Soweto TV

Urban Brew Studios and Soweto TV have sent out a cautionary notice informing clients that Tshepo Mofokeng or his
company, Township Media Communications, does not in any shape or form represent Soweto TV, Urban Brew Group or
any of the group's affiliate companies. For any information regarding marketing or advertising on Soweto TV, contact
Marco Velosa, the group sales and marketing manager, +27 (0)11 781 0151.
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